
 

 

 

 
 
  
 
 

November 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Parents’ Forum – Tuesday 17th December 2024 

We are delighted to announce the next date of our Parents’ Forum.  
We would like to invite you to attend the first forum of this academic 
year on Tuesday 17th December 2024. 

This will be held at the academy and will be an opportunity to meet 
the Principal and discuss anything you would like to address with 
our senior members of staff. 

If you would like to attend the forum, please complete the form in 
this link to confirm your attendance or scan the QR code. 

The focus for this year’s first Parents’ Forum is aimed at general 
discussion.  However, to ensure we have the appropriate staff available to address any specific 
queries you may have, please add detail to the form if you would like to discuss a particular topic at 
the forum. 

Sign-up to attend this event will close on Tuesday 10th December at 4pm.  Should you have any 
further questions regarding the Parents’ Forum, please contact 
s.mullen@ormistonvictoryacademy.co.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ms V. Le Fur      Mrs O. Ballentine 

Vice Principal for Student Engagement  Vice Principal for Quality of Education 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/TjLyJe95iU

